Administrative Systems URL changes

This message is being posted on behalf of EITS.

Over the weekend, several administrative applications were moved to new servers. These applications include vehicle
reservation, electronic personnel activity report (ePAR), eTicket, and unified vendor database. As part of this change,
these applications have new URLs. The current URLs will continue to redirect to the new URLs. In the future, the old
URLs will be decommissioned, so users should update their bookmarks. Once a date for the URL decommission is
determined, there will be additional communication provided in order to ensure users have updated their
bookmarks. For reference, the old and new URLs are provided below. If you have any questions about this change,
please contact Russell Hatfield (hatfield@uga.edu). A Status message about this change is available at:
http://status.uga.edu/incident.php?id=24212.

Application Name Current URL New URL
Vehicle Reservation webapps.ais.uga.edu/pcvm cars.uga.edu
ePAR webapps.ais.uga.edu/pcte epar.uga.edu
eTicket webapps.ais.uga.edu/eticket eticket.uga.edu
Unified Vendor Database webapps.ais.uga.edu/uvdb uvdb.uga.edu



